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As we approach Memorial Day Weekend, we note that we are entering the transition from 
spring to summer. One of the ways we mark this transition at church is our annual BBQ 
dinner. It is a time to celebrate the past year in ministry and to look forward to the summer 
months and ministries. I hope you will join us for this time of fellowship with your church 
family on Wednesday night, May 31. You can purchase a ticket in the ROC Lobby on Sunday 
or by coming by the church office. 

Soon our calendars and schedules will shift, and we will enter new routines. Vacations, family 
trips and gatherings are planned, as summer has traditionally been a time where we focus on 
“getting away” and having a change of routine. 

At church, summer is a time of transition as well. We transition programs and we find new 
ways for us to gather and to enjoy worship and fellowship. As we approach the summer 
months, I want to encourage you to stay connected to your church family. I believe with us 
in the midst of our construction, it is vitally important that we give priority to gathering and 
staying connected this summer. I want to encourage you that if you are in town, make a 
commitment to attend Sunday School and Worship. In this way, you can stay connected to 
those in the church and continue to be a part of the fellowship that is so important in our lives. 

Another way to stay connected and increase our fellowship is to join us on Wednesday nights 
during the summer. Our Bible Study Series “Faith Over Fear” begins on June 7 at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Chapel. We will be led each Wednesday night by one of our Bible teachers in our church. 
This gives us all a chance to hear the talented teachers we have in our church and also to meet 
new people, as we learn together. I hope you will make this a time of connection this summer. 
If you need childcare during this hour, simply call the church office by Monday of that week, 
and we will make sure we have it provided for you and your children.

As we enter the summer months, it is also important that we remain faithful in our giving. 
We have done a tremendous job of supporting our budget, as well as giving to our Capital 
Campaign over these four years. Now as we see our new building taking shape, I want to 
encourage you to finish strong. Let’s make sure we fulfill our Campaign pledge by the end of 
this year, and let’s continue to give regularly and generously to the work of our congregation 
in our community. 

I am looking forward to this summer with our times of Worship, Bible Study, VBS, Summer 
Camps, Mission Trips and special days of fellowship. I hope you will be a part of your 
church’s ministry and fellowship this summer.



8:45am	 Worship (ROC)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55	 Worship (ROC)

This Sunday At Trinity TBC ANNUAL 

BBQ
May 31 • 5:00pm 

Adults $8 • Children $4

Tickets available on Wednesday evenings at 
the Fellowship Dinner, in the church office 
or Sunday, May 21 & 28 outside the ROC 
between services.

SUMMER ADULT BIBLE STUDY 

Faith > Fear
Wednesdays Beginning  June 7 

6:30-7:30pm • Chapel

This Summer’s Bible study will encourage 
Christ-followers to cast off the shackles 
of fear, to take hold of their faith, and to 
confidently step into God’s calling for 
each part of their lives. Men and women 
are encouraged to participate. Childcare 
is available upon request.

June Schedule
June 7 • Dr. Clay Warf 

FEAR: A Result of the Fall 
Genesis 3:1-9

June 14 • Oie Osterkamp  
FEAR of God’s Assignment 

Exodus 3:7-15

June 21 • Bob Peterson  
FEAR of Overwhelming Obstacles 

Numbers 13:26-14:9

June 28 • Dan Allen  
Fear Leading to Hopelessness 

1 Kings 19:1-5, 9b-18

Women’s Bible Study
UNINVITED  
by Lysa Terkeurst

Begins Wednesday, June 14 
Wednesdays • 9:30-11:30am • A 214 
Cost: $12.00 or can purchase at Lifeway

Contact: Susan Burnette: 919-623-5333 
or Kim Royal 919-218-1237, 

 kroyal@royalits.com

In this video Bible Study, you will find 
help exploring the roots of rejection, 
the way other relationships get tainted 
because of a past rejection, and the  
truth about what it looks like to live 
loved. Join us for some gut-honest 
vulnerability and enter a place of 
healing and a new perspective. 

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

• Canned Green Beans 
• Canned Corn 

• Cleaning Items

WEDNESDAY DISCIPLESHIP 

Faith Talks
Wednesdays through May 24 

6:30pm • Chapel

Upcoming Topics
May 24: Heaven and Hell –  

Heaven Yes! Hell No!

May 31: BBQ and B.E.A.T.S.    Fellowship 
Hall • Join us!

Home Missions 
Offering

Collected One More Week
TBC Goal: $12,000 

Received to Date: $11,860.50



 Deacon of the Week Fellowship Dinner

Wednesday, May 31

BBQ by Bud Johnson

• Adults: $8.00 • Children: $4.00

You can get tickets Wednesday night at 
Fellowship Supper, Before Service on 
May 28 in the ROC, or in the office until 
May 26. 

Ellen Hignite has been 
a member of Trinity 
since 2005. She and 
her husband, Baron, 
have two sons: Guy 
and Grant; and six 
grandchildren: Caleb, 
Chelsea, Ian, Molly, Natalie and Noah. 
Ellen works as a homemaker. She serves 
in the Music Committee, Committee on 
Committees, Senior Adult Committee, 
Living Praise and also serves as an 
Usher. She works with the Lamplighters 
Sunday School class. She also works with 
deacons Walt Campbell and Ann Berry.

Deepest Sympathies

Dwight & Mary Greene upon the 
passing of Dwight’s father, Mr. Dwight 
Lee Greene, on May 4.

David & Julie Lee and their children 
(Brooks & Summer Lee) upon the 
passing of David’s father, Dr. H. Page 
Lee, of Mars Hill, NCon May 18..

Tommy Clary upon the passing of 
his brother-in-law, Hugh Wallace, of 
Wilmington, NC on May 18.

Ed & Teri Wray (their children, 
Amanda, Kyle, & Gabrielle Wray) upon 
the passing of Ed’s father, Ed Wray, of 
Bay Shore, NY on May 19.  

WOMEN’S MINISTRY  
SUMMER MISSIONS EVENT

Feed the Hunger
Saturday, June 24 

10:00am-12:00pm or 1:00-3:00pm 
Fellowship Hall

Feed the Hunger is a NC based organization 
committed to addressing both the food 
distribution problem that prevents people 
worldwide from getting the nutrition they 
need, and the spiritual hunger faced by those 
in extreme poverty. On June 24, TBC will 
host a Feed the Hunger packathon to pack 
24,000 meals that will be distributed by Feed 
the Hunger’s international partner churches 
around the world, and by TBC missionaries 
traveling to Pine Knot, Kentucky this summer. 

Sign up for one of the two available shifts 
(10:00 AM to 12:00 PM OR 1:00 to 3:00 PM) 
using one of the posters located throughout 
the church or by calling Misty Deyo at 919-
272-5388. This energetic and fun project is 
sponsored by the Women’s Ministry, but 
anyone 5 years and older are invited to help 
pack meals for the hungry during the event. 
Approximately 100 volunteers are needed 
per shift to perform a variety of roles in 
the packing process, so there is a job for 
everyone! For questions contact Misty Deyo  
at 919-272-5388.

Seeking Teachers  
& Leaders

The Nominating Committee is currently 
seeking teachers and leaders for the 
2017-2018 church year. Please be open 
to the Lord leading you into service. 
Contact Art Melvin if you are interested 
in serving in any capacity. He can be 
reached at Amelvin2@nc.rr.com. 



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

New Travel/
Events Sign Up 

Procedures
From your senior adult travel/events team 
(Bill Gard-Chairman, Nancy Hurt, Larry 
Autry, Nita Gruttadauria, Anita Yeargin 
and Kathy Driver)

We wanted to share with you  
how upcoming trips/events will  

now be handled.

Announcement in the TBC newsletter: The 
Team Coordinator responsible for the trip/
event, will prepare an announcement for the 
TBC newsletter which will include the date 
that the Sign-Up Sheet will be placed on the 
Senior Adult bulletin board.

Where is the sign-up sheet located? It is on 
the bulletin board, on the left in front of the 
first entrance into the ROC Sanctuary.

Signing up: Please put only ONE (1) name 
on each line. DO NOT PUT 2 NAMES ON 
ONE LINE. In order to be fair to everyone, 
Team Members are not authorized to  
sign-up others.

Transportation: If the church vans are being 
used, the Sign-Up sheet will have 30 slots. 

Lunch 
 & Learn

Trip
SENIOR ADULT 

Tuesday, June 20 • 9:00am-2:30pm
There is no cost 

but bring $8.92 for Lunch

Travel down south to  
enjoy fun, fellowship and ???.

Sign up on the Board in the ROC  
beginning May 28. 

Trip Coordinator:  
Anita Yeargin 919-212-8568 (home)  

919-389-1299 (cell)

Monday, June 12 
11:30am • Fellowship Hall

Come hear Louis Pearce, TBC’s Disaster 
Relief Coordinator and Janice Goodman, 
KY Mission Volunteer share about their 
mission endeavors. Lots of photos and 
heart stories! Bring your bag lunch, we’ll 
provide drinks and dessert!

Three (3) of the slots will be for the Team 
Coordinator and the two (2) bus drivers. If a 
chartered bus is being used, there will be slots 
for as many as the bus will hold. 

Payments: A drop box is located in the left 
hand corner of the bulletin board. This drop 
box is only for Senior Adult Trips/Events. 
Unless otherwise instructed, checks should 
be made payable to Trinity Baptist Church. 
Be sure to note the event in the memo section 
of your check. Payments may also be turned 
in at the church office. Please DO NOT put 
payments in the offering plate.



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

KY PINEKNOT CENTER 
HILLS & HOLLERS MINISTRIES

Clothing Needed
B-building collection site is open again.

Boys & Girls Gym Socks & Shorts, Boys & 
Girls Underwear (sizes 2, 4, 6), Men’s Coats 
& Jackets (all sizes), Men’s & Women’s 
Underwear & Socks, Men’s Workboots (even 
steel toed) & Gym Shoes

Please Lift Our 
Ukraine Medical/
Dental Mission 
Team in Prayer

May 17-26

Andrea Bartoe* - Nurse Practitioner
Laurie Chewing* - Dental Hygienist 
Beth Davis - Nurse
Ann Dobbins - Assistant
Kathy Heafner* - Nurse / NCBM Rep
Bill Hollamon* - Pharmacist
Renee Hollamon - Nurse
Randy Macon - Dentist
Hal Melton - Coordinator
Beverly Munday - Nurse
Jenny Pannkuk* - Dental Asst.
Sylvia Royall - Nurse

* = Non-TBC Member

MCCREARY CO., KY

Construction & 
Vacation Bible School

July 8 - 15 
Sign-up Deadline: May 28

We will continue our Rural Poverty Initiative 
mission in the poorest county in the US this 
summer. One team will work on substandard 
housing through Hills and Hollers Ministries 
as we have done for many years. The other 
team will plan and participate in a Vacation 
Bible School for children of Round Top 
Baptist Church. Cost of this week-long 
mission is $275 including transportation, 
fuel, lodging, meals and T-shirt. Cost of 
building materials and VBS supplies are 
covered by our TBC Missions Budget. If you 
are interested in participating on either of 
these teams, please contact Rev. Melton at 
hmelton@tbcraleigh.com or 919-787-3740. 
Sign up now on the ROC Bulletin Board!

Belize School 
Construction Mission

August 4-12 
Sign-up Deadline: May 28

We have been helping the Santa Elena 
Baptist Church build a Primary School for 
the past 5 years. The classrooms are finished. 
Almost 200 children are attending now, and 
two more classrooms will open in September 
for preschoolers. There is one building left 
to build…an open-air “auditorium” where 
the whole school can come together for 
programs. This building will also enable 
Pastor Manny Cowo to hold evening worship 
services on the school grounds – making 
every effort to reach the families of the 
children attending the school for Christ.

Join the college-student-through-adult team 
that will be doing the block construction of 
a low wall and support columns that will 
hold the roof (to be added later). Cost of 
the trip including airfare, lodging, meals, 
ground transportation, water taxi, t-shirt and 
insurance will be around $1,400 (adjustable 
for air fare rates).

Airline tickets must be purchased by the end 
of May. So please go ahead and sign up and 
pay the $250 deposit (included in the total 
cost) to Rev. Melton. Sign-up Sheet is on the 
Bulletin Board in the ROC. Contact Hal with 
any questions (hmelton@tbcraleigh.com). 
Don’t wait– some have already registered 
and we can only take 20!



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

There is Always Room for You in the Music Ministry! Join Us!
If you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need you.  

We are always looking for more musicians to add to our worship leading ministries.

Special thanks to the Trinity Laymen and 
the Bells of Praise for leading in worship 
this week with extra musical offerings. 
Each of these groups work diligently every 
week to prepare and polish worship music 
for our services throughout the year. We 
are grateful for all of their hard work and 
ministry to us!

--------––––-

Student Choir: Graduate Sunday is June 
4. We will sing in the 10:55 am service and 
will rehearse before the service at 10:30 am. 
Please remember that this is a very important 
day in the life of our church and student 
ministry. We are leading the worship services 
with special music and we need all of you 
here! Looking forward to another great day 
of worship together as we musically send-off 
our graduates to the next step of their lives.

Music Notes

Take notice of the music calendar 
below to stay up to date with choir 

rehearsals and upcoming music events!

May 28
No Evening Activities

May 31
B.E.A.T.S. Presentation 

6:00 pm  
after church-wide BBQ Dinner

June 4
Graduate Sunday: Student Choir  

10:55 am Service

June 11
Orchestra   

Both Morning Services

Music Calendar

The last week of B.E.A.T.S. is here.  

Each Wednesday of May, we will be 
offering tap bells and boom whackers, 
hand chimes, drumming, and sign 
language. The music blocks meet during 
the normally scheduled Children’s Choir 
times from 6:00-6:45 pm each Wednesday. 
The last night for B.E.A.T.S. is May 31 
where we will present a program during 

the BBQ night at Trinity. The offerings are 
as follows…

Tap Bells/Table Bells • First Graders 
Conference Room

Handchimes • Second Graders 
Multi-Purpose Room

Choreography • Third Graders • ROC

Drumming • Fourth/Fifth Graders 
Young Musicians Room

I have enjoyed working with the first 
graders, and I’m grateful to Stephanie 
Johnston, Sylvia Pearce, and Amy Byers 
for directing this year and being leaders 
for our children in musical experiences. 
Enjoy your summer vacation with  
your families!



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

Summer Fellowship 
Opportunities

Middle Schoolers @North Hills 
Wednesday, June 7 • 6:00pm-9:30pm

We will be heading over to North Hills for 
dinner and a movie! You just need to bring 
money for dinner and the movie that night 
and invite a friend! Sign up in Sunday School 
or call, text, email Christian.

Youth Waterpark Day 
Tuesday, June 20 • 9:00am-3:30pm 

Fantasy Lake Waterpark
We are heading to Fantasy Lake Waterpark 
for a day of water slides, Tarzan swings, 
paddle boards, kayaks, water basketball, 
beach games, and lots of fun!

Cost: $20 includes admission and lunch.  
Sign up in Sunday School or call, text,  
email Christian.

High School Beach Day 
Tuesday, July 25 • Carolina Beach

We will travel to Carolina Beach, NC where 
we will enjoy time at the beach and the 
boardwalk, which features restaurants, ice 
cream, and Britt’s donuts. 

Cost: Bring money for lunch and snacks. Sign 
up in Sunday School or call, text,  
email Christian.

SUMMER Mission Opportunities

Volunteers Needed
6th Grade Boys D-Team Leaders 
(Starting Next Fall): If you would like 
more information about being a small 
group leader and getting involved as a 
youth leader please contact Christian. 

Sunday School Teachers: If you are 
interested in being an 8th Grade Boys 
Sunday School Teacher or a 9th Grade 
Sunday School Teacher beginning this 
Fall, please contact Christian.

Vacation  
Bible School

June 15-17 • TBC • Cost: None

Middle School students can participate 
and High School Students can help 
volunteer as we experience our 
“Passport to Peru” themed Vacation 
Bible School this summer!

Sign up Online or in Sunday School.

Feed the Hunger Day
Saturday, June 24 • FH

Choose 10:00am-12:00pm  
or 1:00pm-3:00pm shift.

Student Lunch • 12:00pm • UG
We will pack meals to be shipped out to 
hungry people all over the world.

Sign up in Sunday School or call, text, 
email Christian.

High School Mission Trip  
July 8-16 • Watonga, OK

We will be serving an impoverished 
population in rural Oklahoma through 
construction on local churches, VBS, 
literacy programs, and more.

Cost: $300 if registration is turned in by 
June 11th. $350 after June 11th.

Sign up using registration card.

Middle School Passport
July 17-22 • Furman University, SC

We will serve in the local community 
and participate in worship, Bible study, 
and games led by the Passport staff!

Cost: $355

Sign up using registration card.



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

SUMMER ADULT BIBLE STUDY 

Faith > Fear
Wednesdays 

6:30-7:30pm • Chapel

This Summer’s Bible study will encourage 
Christ-followers to cast off the shackles 
of fear, to take hold of their faith, and to 
confidently step into God’s calling for 
each part of their lives. Men and women 
are encouraged to participate. Childcare 
is available upon request.

June Schedule
June 7 • Dr. Clay Warf 

FEAR: A Result of the Fall 
Genesis 3:1-9

June 14 • Oie Osterkamp  
FEAR of God’s Assignment 

Exodus 3:7-15

June 21 • Bob Peterson  
FEAR of Overwhelming Obstacles 

Numbers 13:26-14:9

June 28 • Dan Allen  
Fear Leading to Hopelessness 

1 Kings 19:1-5, 9b-18

Wednesday, May 31

Join Us!

LAST WEEK FOR  
RAGA BLOCK CLASSES

Water/Splash 
Event

This Wednesday, May 24

6:45pm  
VBS promotion event • E244

7:10pm 
Water/splash event • Outside ROC

Celebrate the end of RAGA Block Classes 
Come prepared to get wet and have fun!

Passportkids 
July 3-6 • Montreat

Kids Camp 
September 14-16 • Camp Willow Run

SUMMER CaMP DATES

Volunteers DO NOT necessarily have the time:   
They have The Heart. 

– Elizabeth Andrew

Looking for Volunteers with Heart. 

Looking for Volunteers with commitment. 

Looking for volunteers with a Faith to share 
with our children and adults. 

Please consider sharing your faith and make 
a commitment to teach. God can use you  
this year. 

Contact me at kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com or 
Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com -- 919-
787-3740 or Art Melvin -the nominating 
committee chair at Amelvin2@nc.rr.com 



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Mission Project for VBS
We are so excited about our VBS mission 
project this year. Our mission offering 
will be going to help to provide clean 
water for people in Peru. You can help 
with our mission offering whether you 
attend VBS or not. Five dollars provides 
clean water for a child in Peru for a year!

In a few weeks you can pick up a 
‘missions bank’ at church (on the grade 
school hall) or make your own to collect 

your money. There will be a guide 
with the missions bank that will give 
you ideas for how to collect money for 
clean water in Peru. Get a collection 
of pennies, dimes and quarters to get 
started. Ask neighbors to help you!

Mission Banks are coming soon so  
get ready!

For more information about this mission 
opportunity visit http://groupcares.org/
ok2k/.

Are you looking for 
a place to serve Trinity? 
We would love to have you!

•	 ETC (Worship Care) during  
BOTH morning services

•	 ETC (Worship care) during Sunday  
night programming

•	 Preschool Sunday School Teachers

•	 Wednesday Night Leaders

If interested contact Katie in the church office 
or by email at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Parents & Kids  
Get Together 

Wednesday, May 31 • 10:30am 
Sue Glover’s house  

(contact Katie for the address)

We want to get parents together and 
their kids so we can all get to know each 
other more! Bring yourself, your kids 
and get ready to meet people!

RSVP to Katie by May 28th.

VBS registration is now open! 
Places you can register are:

The ROC Lobby

The grade school hallway: also, pick up 
information about our Mission project!

Online: Go to http://tbcraleigh.com and 
scroll down to the bottom of the page. 
Under the section titled NEWS there is a 
direct link to the registration form!

We’re getting excited. Contact me at the 
church office if you have any questions!

VBS 2017
June 15-17

Thursday & Friday • 6:00pm-8:00pm
Saturday • 9:00am-2:00pm (lunch provided)

This is a church-wide event for children ages 4 and up, middle schoolers, and adults.



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers Needed
2nd & 3rd Thursday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
May 21 - May 27

Group Fitness Classes

M, W • 7:00-8:00am • Multi-Purpose
Dance-It Group Fitness

M, W, F • 9:15-10:15am • Parking Lot
Stroller Strides

T • 8:45-9:45am • ROC
Senior Strength & Stretch 

T, Th • 5:30-6:30am • Multi-Purpose
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00am • Multi-Purpose
Dance-It Group Fitness

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, May 29
8am-11am	 Closed
11am-2pm	 Closed
3pm-6pm	 Closed
6pm-9pm	 Closed

Tuesday, May 30
8am-11am	 Frank Evans
11am-2pm	 Sonya Bankston
3pm-6pm	 Nancy Hurt
6pm-9pm	 Debbie Thomas, Valerie York

Wednesday, May 31
8am-11am	 Pat Richardson
11am-2pm	 Ernest Tilley
7:45pm-9pm	 Charla Peel

Thursday, June 1
8am-11am	 Jane Sauls
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Troy & Shirley Pegram
6pm-9pm	 Closed

Friday, June 2
8am-11am	 Jayne Simpkins
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, June 3
9am - 12pm 	 Mike Stines

11th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 9, 2017

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018

Monday 
Closed

Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00am - 2:00pm • 3:00pm - 9:00pm

Wednesday 
8:00am - 2:00pm • 7:45pm - 9:00pm

Friday 
8:00am - 2:00pm 

Saturday 
9:00 am - 12:00 pm

ROC Hours

ROC Calendar 



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Group  
Fitness Classes

$5 Individual classes

$30 Monthly fitness pass  
(Price does not include  

Fit-4-Mom and Boot Camp classes)

No contract or commitments 
required. Longevity of  

participation at user’s discretion.

Welcome Runners, Walkers,  
Adults, Senior Adults & Kids! 

Saturday, September 9, 2017
Trinity Baptist Church presents the Eleventh Annual North Hills 5K (NH5K)  

part of the Second Empire Grand Prix Race Series. 

Thank you to all the  
hole sponsors and participants 

at the 13th Annual ROC’n  
Golf Tournament held at 

Heritage Golf Course. 

We raised $3,103.50  
for Shaw Missions at Trinity. 



E-mail newsletter articles no later than  
Noon Fridays to: info@tbcraleigh.com.
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Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 

ext. 4850 • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 
ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 

ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
ext. 4857 • ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
Minister to Preschool & Families 

ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Reenie Shore, Pastoral Secretary 
ext. 4851 • rshore@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Pianist

Barbara Bowen, Pianist

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 483	 0	 10
Students	 129	 0	 4
Children	 60	 0	 2
Preschool	 62	 0	 1
Totals 	 734	 0	 17
Sunday School 	 Total 751
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 239 
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 548 
Total Worship Attendance 	 787
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 4/30/2017)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $953,700.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $912,111.10  
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $880,093.68
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,159,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,319,344.69
Total Received 	 $3,764,873.62

Vision for Growth 5-21-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, May 28

Hostess: Karen Bell 
Asst Hostess: Allison Williams

8:45 am Worship Service
Susan Howard, Mary Worrell, Julia York,  
Betty Witcher, Kelly Goodson, Leanne Ray,  
Rod & Sarah Wilson

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Fran Holland, Kim Mays

5-10 mos	 Kevin Bell, Sarah Kitchens

11-14 mos	 Laura Avent, Warren Mays

15-19 mos	 Debbie Thomas, Bill Barlow

20-24 mos	 David Buffaloe

2 yrs	 Meredith Furr, Brynn Moore

3 yrs	 Kim Royal, Blayne Furr

4 yrs	 Kendal Wilson, Tim Wilson

Wednesday, May 31
Bed Babies	 Ben Harrell, Deborah Stroud

Two’s	 Bernice Pegram, Zach Harrell


